
8802 27th Ave NE 
Tulalip, WA 98271

TulalipCares.org

Disclaimer: This report may 
be a summary of content 
provided by the recipient, 

not always complete 
quoted material.

Funds Distribution Report

Recipient Organization:
Safe Harbor Free Clinic
Address:
7209 265th St NW, STE 203/204
Stanwood, WA 98292

Contact:
(425) 870-7384 
https://www.safeharborfreeclinic.org

Organization’s General Goals:
To show Christ’s love by providing free healthcare to those in need.

Date of Award:	 Level:
2022 Q2	 $2,501 to $5,000

For more information, please read the attached report from 
Safe Harbor Free Clinic.
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Tulalip Tribes Charitable Contributions Fund 
8802 27th Ave. NE 
Tulalip, WA  98271-9694 
Q2 2022 14.2 

September 21, 2023 

 

Dear Tulalip Tribes Charitable Contributions Fund, 

In August of 2022, you generously awarded a grant of  for Medications to Safe Harbor Free Clinic.  I 
would like to take this opportunity to share with you how we used this grant to provide services for our 
patients. 

In 2022, we served 1134 patients in our same-day and specialty clinics.  We celebrated the opening of our 
second clinic location in Smokey Point 1 year ago this month.  Patient visits at the new location have taken 
time to build into a steady number each week but we are now consistently seeing 4-6 patients each Thursday 
evening.  While this may not seem that large of a number, it is showing us that we are now reaching an 
expanded population of people who need access to free healthcare, many of whom are new patients to us 
and are immigrants to our country.  As word spreads through their communities, we expect this number to 
increase. 
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The grant you awarded to us for medications has provided Shingrix, Tdap and Influenza vaccines for our 
patients.  It has also enabled us to continue providing antibiotics for those who need them, saving each 
patient the cost of purchasing medications at the pharmacy. 

   

We work diligently to provide the best patient care possible for those who come to our clinics.  Having 
medications and vaccinations available for them is just one more way we step into the lives of people who 
need a “hand-up” to help them get to a place of better health which, in turn, helps them take steps toward 
more hope and healing in their lives. 
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Thank you for your generosity in awarding this grant to Safe Harbor Free Clinic.   Providing medications for our 
patients is only possible through the financial support of organizations like the Tulalip Tribes Charitable 
Contributions Fund.  Together, we are making a lasting impact in the lives of every person who come to us for 
their healthcare.  

 
Sandy Solis 
Executive Director 
Safe Harbor Free Clinic   
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